An Rannég Talamhiisdide, Pleanila agus lompair
Land Use, Planning & Transportation Department

Telephone: 01 4149000 Fax: 01 4149104 Email: planningdept @sdublincoco.ie

Francis Noel Duffy

39, Stocking Wood Copse

Rathfarnham
Dublin 16
D16 K5C3

Date: 24-Aug-2022

PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT ACT, 2000 (as amended) AND PLANNING

REGULATIONS THEREUNDER

Register Reference: SD22A/0124

Development:

Location:
Applicant:

Submission Type:

Dear Sir/Madam,

Extend the existing two storey building on site that provides after-school |
education to students in the area, where the new building will facilitate
second and third level students; a new shared entrance serving both
buildings: proposed extension is a two storey building, matching the scale
and massing of the existing building; the building has been designed to
achieve a Net Zero Whole Life Carbon standard and this in part is achieved
by an external brick skin, a cross laminated timber structural system,
harnessing of natural light and extensive use of photovoltaic solar panels; the
building programme will provide a lecture theatre, a science laboratory,
classrooms, a reading room, offices, a central atrium, and a kitchen facility;
the flat roof will carry solar photovoltaic solar panels and a biodiversity
outdoor classroom, and all associated site works; relocate the muga within
the complex to the east of the existing building and provide additional
outdoor sports equipment; all proposed boundary fencing will match the
existing boundary treatment in size and material.

Durkan Centre, Fortunestown Way, Jobstown, Dublin 24, D24 W284
Citywise Education

Additional Information

With reference to the above, I acknowledge receipt of Additional Information received 23-Aug-

2022.

If, following examination of the Further Information submitted, the Council determines that the
submission contains significant additional data. the applicant will be notified of the requirement to
erect a site notice and publish a notice in an approved newspaper, indicating that further
information has been submitted to the Planning Authority. These notices are available on the




Council website www.sdublincoco.ie or by request to the above number or by email to
planningdept @sdublincoco.ie.

Yours faithfully,

KM

for Senior Planner




